Pride Week Story Time is Next Week!

O

Dear Parents:

Next week, from Monday, October 7 through Thursday, October 10, 2019,
Austin ISD will celebrate LGBTQ+ Pride Week!

As part of Blackshear's celebration, guest readers from the LGBTQ
community will come to read to our classes in the library, and you’re
invited to join us!

Feel free to come to your child’s weekly designated library time, which is:

Thursday, October 10 at 11 a.m.

Please stop by the office first to get a visitor badge. :-) We look forward to
seeing you!

Sincerely,

Mr. Grape, Guybrarian
Blackshear Elementary Fine Arts Academy





